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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Louie Gohmert 
United States House of Representatives, District 1 
2243 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Gohmert: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Ted Poe 
United States House of Representatives, District 2 
2132 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Poe: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Sam Johnson 
United States House of Representatives, District 3 
2304 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable John Ratcliffe 
United States House of Representatives, District 4 
325 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Ratcliffe: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jeb Hensarling 
United States House of Representatives, District 5 
2228 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Hensarling: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Joe Barton 
United States House of Representatives, District 6 
2107 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Barton: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable John Culberson 
United States House of Representatives, District 7 
2161 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Culberson: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Kevin Brady 
United States House of Representatives, District 8 
1011 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Brady: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Al Green 
United States House of Representatives, District 9 
2347 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Green: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Michael McCaul 
United States House of Representatives, District 10 
2001 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative McCaul: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
 
TE/ac 
 
 



	
  	
  The	
  University	
  of	
  Texas	
  at	
  San	
  Antonio	
  
Office	
  of	
  the	
  President	
  

	
  

One	
  UTSA	
  Circle	
  •	
  San	
  Antonio,	
  Texas	
  78249-­‐0601	
  •	
  (210)	
  458-­‐4101	
  •	
  (210)	
  458-­‐4655	
  fax	
  
	
  

       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Michael Conaway 
United States House of Representatives, District 11 
2430 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Conaway: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Kay Granger 
United States House of Representatives, District 12 
1026 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Granger: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
 
TE/ac 
 
 



	
  	
  The	
  University	
  of	
  Texas	
  at	
  San	
  Antonio	
  
Office	
  of	
  the	
  President	
  

	
  

One	
  UTSA	
  Circle	
  •	
  San	
  Antonio,	
  Texas	
  78249-­‐0601	
  •	
  (210)	
  458-­‐4101	
  •	
  (210)	
  458-­‐4655	
  fax	
  
	
  

       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mac Thornberry 
United States House of Representatives, District 13 
2208 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Thornberry: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Randy Weber 
United States House of Representatives, District 14 
1708 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Weber: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Vicente Gonzalez 
United States House of Representatives, District 15 
113 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Gonzalez: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Beto O'Rourke 
United States House of Representatives, District 16 
1330 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative O'Rourke: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Bill Flores 
United States House of Representatives, District 17 
2440 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Flores: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Shelia Jackson Lee 
United States House of Representatives, District 18 
2187 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Jackson Lee: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jodey Arrington 
United States House of Representatives, District 19 
1029 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Arrington: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Joaquin Castro 
United States House of Representatives, District 20 
1221 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Castro: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Lamar Smith 
United States House of Representatives, District 21 
2409 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Smith: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Pete Olson 
United States House of Representatives, District 22 
2133 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Olson: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Will Hurd 
United States House of Representatives, District 23 
317 Cannon Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Hurd: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Kenny Marchant 
United States House of Representatives, District 24 
2369 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Marchant: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Roger Williams 
United States House of Representatives, District 25 
1323 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Williams: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Michael Burgess 
United States House of Representatives, District 26 
2336 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Burgess: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Blake Farenthold 
United States House of Representatives, District 27 
2331 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Farenthold: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Henry Cuellar 
United States House of Representatives, District 28 
2209 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Cuellar: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Gene Green 
United States House of Representatives, District 29 
2470 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Green: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eddie Bernice Johnson 
United States House of Representatives, District 30 
2468 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Johnson: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
 
TE/ac 
 
 



	
  	
  The	
  University	
  of	
  Texas	
  at	
  San	
  Antonio	
  
Office	
  of	
  the	
  President	
  

	
  

One	
  UTSA	
  Circle	
  •	
  San	
  Antonio,	
  Texas	
  78249-­‐0601	
  •	
  (210)	
  458-­‐4101	
  •	
  (210)	
  458-­‐4655	
  fax	
  
	
  

       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable John Carter 
United States House of Representatives, District 31 
2110 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Carter: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Pete Sessions 
United States House of Representatives, District 32 
2233 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Sessions: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Marc Veasey 
United States House of Representatives, District 33 
1519 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Veasey: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Filemon Vela 
United States House of Representatives, District 34 
437 Cannon Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Vela: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Lloyd Doggett 
United States House of Representatives, District 35 
2307 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Doggett: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Brian Babin 
United States House of Representatives, District 36 
316 Cannon Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20515 

Dear Representative Babin: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable John Cornyn 
United States Senate  
517 Hart Senate Office Buidling 
Washington, D.C.  20510 

Dear Senator Cornyn: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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       September 5, 2017 
 
 
 
The Honorable Ted Cruz 
United States Senate  
404 Russell 
Washington, D.C.  20510 

Dear Senator Cruz: 

 Thank you for all you do for The University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA).  I write 
encouraging you to take Congressional action in response to the recent announcement to end the 
Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) program within six months.  The contributions of 
these students should remain here in the United States.  UTSA’s DACA students enrich our 
university and our community.  They know of no other home than the United States, and they work 
hard to get their education.  They are eager to become productive members of society, contributing 
to our economic well-being as scientists, doctors, engineers and teachers.  

 As a Hispanic-Serving Institution, UTSA proudly embraces diversity and inclusion.  DACA 
students help build a campus culture where everyone is welcome and everyone belongs.  Perhaps 
most importantly, they continue to persist against the odds and succeed, demonstrating the core 
American values of educational advancement, determination and hard work. 

 While UTSA will always uphold the law, I encourage Congress to mitigate the disruption 
that DACA termination will have on these young people’s lives through prompt passage of 
legislation to codify DACA protections.  I urge you to work with your Congressional colleagues to 
seek an immediate solution so these students can continue their education at UTSA.  One such 
effort is the BRIDGE Act, which would provide temporary relief from deportation, thereby offering 
DACA students some security while Congress debates legislation addressing a permanent 
resolution.  

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        
       Taylor Eighmy, Ph.D. 
       President 
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